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MOU with UNAA
On the 16 February 2022, a memorandum of understanding (MOU) was officially signed by
Claire Moore, the President of UNAA (United Nations Australia Association) Queensland and
Venerable Wuling, Vice-President of the PLLCA. We are delighted about this partnership and
looking forward to many successful programs between the PLLCA and UNAA.

Picture: Scott McGrath and Claire Moore.
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From left to right: Haniff Razak, Evelyn Ray, Helen Brearley, Scott McGrath, Ray Brearley, Claire Moore,
Syed Ghazaly, Sarwan Narayan, Fatemeh Hassani.

Check out more photos on mc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit
www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.plic@gmail.com




